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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR MRAKAS ON CAPACITIES AT ALL TOWN FACILITIES  
 
“I am pleased to inform everyone that starting Friday October 15th all Town facilities will move to 100% 
capacity for spectators. This will allow entire families to once again be able to watch their loved ones 
participate in their activities. 
  
While this is great news for our residents, I would like to remind all visitors to our facilities  that, with the 
increased capacity and the requirement to complete screening, contract tracing and confirm proof of 
vaccination status, we anticipate longer lines to enter our facilities. We ask for your patience during this 
time. To help expedite the process, I would recommend you arrive early and have your information ready 
to present to our staff and we will get you inside and ready to see the activities.” 
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